To All Band Members,

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the offices of Acadia First Nations are closed for the immediate future.
Even when offices open again traffic will be restricted to reduce close contact to prevent the spread of
COVID-19. In the meantime, 2021/2022 Food, Social and Ceremonial lobster tags will be mail out to
members upon request.

The 2021/2022 NETUKULIMK FISH HARVEST PLAN can be found
at https://www.acadiafirstnation.ca/business/612-2021-2022-netukulimk-fish-harvest-plan/file.html

Please contact the Director of Fisheries for any new issuance of FSC tags or replacement FSC tags. All
tags will be mailed out to the band members requesting them.

You will need to fill out NETUKULIMK FISH HARVEST TAG FORM and send it to the Director of Fisheries.

NETUKULIMK FISH HARVEST PLAN LOBSTER TAG FORM can be found
at https://www.acadiafirstnation.ca/governance-documents/655-fsc-lobster-tag-form/file.html

All band members fishing under the 2021/2022 NETUKULIMK FISH HARVEST PLAN will have to fill out a
NETUKULIMK FISH HARVEST PLAN REPORTING SHEET and send it to the Director of Fisheries when you
have completed all fishing activity.

NETUKULIMK FISH HARVEST PLAN REPORTING SHEET can be found
at https://www.acadiafirstnation.ca/governance-documents/654-afn-fsc-reporting-form/file.html

2021/2022 NETUKULIMK FISH HARVEST PLAN lobster Tags will be available in June 2021.
If you have any questions about these issues contact the Director of Fisheries, Curtis Falls.

Sincerely,
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